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June 2016 

 

Dear Oleg and Terry, 

 

We were delighted to have Russian Duo perform during the 2015/16 season of the Greenwich 

Arts Council’s Curiosity Concerts.  Your program was well suited for our family audience, and 

children and adults alike were captivated by Oleg’s great skill (as well as magic!) with the 

balalaika and Terry’s expert accompaniment on the piano.  It was terrific to have audience 

participation built into the program.  I also appreciated how responsive you were, Terry, in the 

logistics and contract arrangements – that certainly makes a producer’s job easier. 

 

Many thanks to Russian Duo! 

 

Shelly Cryer, Producer 

Curiosity Concerts 

Greenwich Arts Council 


